

## BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

PHONE (404) 656-2202 FAX (404) 657-6979

January 19, 2005

Dr. James A. Burran President Dalton State College 213 N. College Drive Dalton, Georgia 30720

Dear Jim:

The Board of Regents, at its meeting on November 17, 2004, approved the establishment of the Bachelor of Science in Education with a major in Early Childhood Education (CIP# 13.1210). This approval is effective immediately.

Sincerely,

Thomas C. Meredith

Chancellor

## TCM/mmm

cc: Senior Vice Chancellor Daniel Papp

Vice Chancellor Frank Butler

Dr. John Hutcheson, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dr. Cathie Mayes Hudson, Associate Vice Chancellor for

Strategic Research & Analysis
Ms. Susan Whitman, Coordinator, Information Systems

Ms. Marci M. Middleton, Director of Academic Program

Coordination